
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Output 1.3 

Question No. 75 

Senator Hanson-Young asked the following question at the hearing on 23 February 2009: 

The Minister will note the Senate Legal & Constitutional Affairs report into the effectiveness of the 
Sex Discrimination Act, tabled out of session to the Senate in December last year. Could the 
Minister advise when a response to this report is likely to be tabled? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The report by the Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee inquiry into the effectiveness 
of the Sex Discrimination Act 1984 is being considered by Government.  The decision as to the date 
of tabling of the Government’s response is a matter for the Government. 


